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Exhilarating events: Recent and future 
Charles Middleton 

 

With a great finish to trimester 1 and 2, students have organised some extraordinary and enjoyable socials 
in such a short time span. The excellent collaboration between students and teaching staff have brought 
about several exhilarating events since the last issue of the magazine. New developments of the society 
have thrived rapidly by the remarkable efforts of the Biomed Soc! 

The trimester one launch event brought about the true motivation and hard work from the inspirational 
community of the biomedicine society which initiated further successful events. Shortly after, at the Xmas 
Extravaganza event students and staff came together once more – and we even had our Alumni Danny 
Gaskin join the festive fun whilst also sharing his career story. The hard work and determination of 
everyone’s contributions was celebrated with lots of fun, games, and positivity throughout. Achievements 
were celebrated with an array of entertaining stories, a festive quiz, a scientific adventure, Christmas bingo, 
origami and even some exercise! The unforgettable joyful atmosphere was enjoyed with great attendance- 
it was a shame we were not all gathered in Santa’s grotto! 

Another recent event which took place was the Biomed Soc spring social, where students had a chance to 
unwind with an origami session, played entertaining games like Among Us and Pictionary, and made some 
amazing memories! We want to offer a warm invitation to all students to come along to one of our socials - 
join our welcoming and friendly group! Everyone is most welcome! You will get the opportunity to make new 
friends, have fun and be part of a community. You do not need to travel anywhere too, so you can enjoy the 
advantages of being in the comfort of your own home or accommodation! 

There are plans to get involved with raising money for charitable organisations, and students are planning 
on even designing an online Etsy store to sell handmade items and artwork pieces. This work will be 
funded by the Salford Advantage fund. 

New exercise classes will be starting up soon, so why not join in? “I don’t think limits”, an inspirational quote 
from Usain Bolt may persuade you to give it a go! Broaden your horizons! We really do have something for 
everyone! 

We have numerous ideas and several student-led events coming up in the pipeline for you to be involved 
in. 

We are open to new ideas and feedback! We encourage you to actively contribute to these socials and get 
involved with the student community - other students have given us really positive feedback and had the 
opportunity to make friends despite not attending classes this year, and we think it's important to remember 
that you won't get this time back - so don't waste it. 

Our next social is May/June celebrating the end of trimester 2, and for most, the academic year. Look out 
for the poster! 


